
Annex 2 
Road traffic calming measures 

for St. Phillips Grove. 
 
 

St. Phillips Grove has been used as a rat run and short cut for years. As I'm sure 
you are aware, this has increasingly got worse. Cars are speeding down our 
street and putting our children and property at great risk. 
 
In order to do something about this, a few of the residents of St Phillips Grove 
(that's us) have already got together and engaged York City Council in 
discussions about possible solutions. 
 
However, we would like to involve as many residents as possible in any 
decisions on this issue. 
 
The main proposal is that the street is blocked off outside no.20. 
 
The attached leaflet contains a list of additional suggestions. Please put a tick 
next to the one suggestion you think would best help solve the problem or 
alternatively (if you can think of something we haven't), please write it below. 
 
My suggestion is…………………………………………………………………… 
…………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
If you would like to be kept informed of progress, please put your name and 
house no. here. (We will collect this form shortly). 
 
Name…………………………………………… 
House no. ………. 
 
Thank you for your support -Brian Harrison 


